
Serving the Community 
 
As part of our ongoing dedication to serving the community, Mr Mitchell visited 
Worlingworth School in Suffolk. 
 
St Faith’s donated 20 Lego robotics kits and Mr Mitchell trained their staff in how to use 
them in lessons, providing lesson plans and other information.  They are very excited about 
adding robotics to their curriculum as it encompasses both Engineering and Computing. 
 

 


